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/~ GLENN SPRINGS HOLDINGS, INC. 
CXV 
~ 2480 Fortune Drive. Suite 300 - Lexington, KY 40509 

Steve Whyte Telephone (859) 543-2151 
Project Manager Facsimile (859) 543-2171 

November 9, 2000 

Mr. Syed Quadri 
Western New York Remediation Section 
Emergency and Remedial Response Division 
United States Environmental 

Protection Agency, Region II 
290 Broadway, 20th Floor 
New York. NY 10007-1866 

Dear Mr. Quadri: 

Re:	 TCLP Analytical Results for Sump 1 Tank Rubble 
Hooker Chemical/Ruco Polymer Corporation Site 
Hicksville, New York 

The concrete tank in Sump 1 was demolished and placed In covered rolloffs the week of 
October 23, 2000. The rolloffs are currently staged on-site. 

The TCLP results are listed in Table 1. A complete listing of the analytical results is presented 
in Attachment A. The results show that the chemical concentrations are below regulatory levels 
and the concrete rubble is non-hazardous. Thus, it is planned to ship the rubble to the CWM 
facility located in Model City, New York under a non-hazardous waste manifest. 

It is planned to ship the rubble on November 13, 2000. Thus, EPA's prompt concurrence with 
respect to the method of shipping and disposal described above would [be greatly appreciated. 

Should you have any questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(859) 543-2151 or e-mail atsteve_whyte@oxy.com. 

Sincerely yours, 

Steve Whyte 
Project Manager 

KDS/rcc/6883/51 
Encl. 

c.c.: K. Lynch (EPA) 
M. E. Wieder (EPA) 
S. Scharf (DEC) 
S. Bates (Ruca) 
J. Kay (CRA) 


